
Statement of Assurance

As state and local officials across the country begin easing or eliminating 
Covid-19 restrictions, we wanted to take this opportunity to once again 
share our own health and safety standards—which are based on guidance 

from the CDC and the state.  
 

At Serendipity Catering, our top priority will always be to provide quality At Serendipity Catering, our top priority will always be to provide quality 
food, service, and to ensure the health and safety of our guests, staff, and 
community. We work to maintain CDC and state guidelines, while continuing 
to maintain enhanced cleaning and sanitation procedures in our office, 
kitchen and events. We are following all local service and event 

guidelines, as well as maintaining our contactless delivery service. While guidelines, as well as maintaining our contactless delivery service. While 
we have always upheld top industry standards when it comes to cleanliness 
and sanitation practices, we continue to implement strict procedures to 

ensure safety as we navigate through COVID-19 and beyond. 
 

What we are doing: 
Closely keeping up with any new information or recommendations given by Closely keeping up with any new information or recommendations given by 
the CDC (Center for Disease Control) & the World Health Organization 

(WHO).

Ensuring our employees remain educated on preventative measures provided 
by the CDC. 

Maintaining heightened cleaning practices, such as sanitization
 fogging of our offices and kitchen areas, with additional sanitizing at  fogging of our offices and kitchen areas, with additional sanitizing at 

events. 



Ensuring all employees follow heightened sanitation and hand-washing 
procedures. 

Providing all staff and managers in our offices, kitchen and events with 
personal protective equipment, including masks and gloves. 

Continuing wellness checks of all staff members before each shift, 
including temperature checks with a thermometer. 

Telling our staff if they have even the slightest of symptoms to stay at Telling our staff if they have even the slightest of symptoms to stay at 
home. We are also discouraging staff from traveling to limit exposure.  

Discouraging all personal contact within our offices, kitchen and events, 
including shaking of hands, hugging, etc. 

Offering contactless delivery, straight to your door or business.  
 

We are very optimistic that we will continue to see the decline of covid We are very optimistic that we will continue to see the decline of covid 
cases, and eventually, an end to this pandemic. Be assured that the safety 
of our employees, customers, and communities will always be the guiding 
principle throughout our business. We are excited to get back to 

celebrating life’s greatest events, safely and together!  


